Happy Valley Neighborhood Association (HVNA) Monthly Board Meeting 12/14/15
Meeting called to order at 7:10pm. The meeting took place at Yvonne’s house on 24" St.
Present: Kim, Shelley, Ray, Barbara, Hue, Johnny, Wendy, Kate, Yvonne, Amy Cloud and Eric Johnston.

Eric Johnson and Amy Cloud from the City came to talk about the history and current project issues
regarding the new LED street lighting being installed throughout the city. Eric agreed that the quality of
the light is not perfect, but it is the best technology the city can afford at this time. Much of the project is
financed by state grants, and the city anticipates recouping the costs with increased energy savings over
time. Some light fixtures are owned and managed by the City, some by Puget Sound Energy and some by
Western. They are also working on the technology to be able to dim the lights during non-peak hours.

Ray D. presented the treasurer’s report.
14 trees were planted in early December near 14™ and Larrabee.

Rick Sepler, the new planning commissioner, will also speak at our next quarterly meeting on February
18", 2016. The regulation of Airbnbs and AUDs were suggested as part of the agenda.

Work continues on the website and email communication.

Next Southside Community Meal will be this Sunday, the 17*" from 5-6:30pm at Our Saviour’s Lutheran
Church (OSLC) at 1720 Harris Ave.

Respectfully submitted, Becky Langholz (beckylangholz@gmail.com, 393-6630)
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